
 

 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela conveys its most 
sincere words of solidarity and condolences to the people of 
the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan after the terrorist attack 
which took place in the Tebyan Cultural Center, located in the 
area of Qala-e-Nazer, in the Western side of Kabul, 
regrettably causing at least forty-one deaths and more than 
eighty-four injured.      
 
The Bolivarian Government, on behalf of the Venezuelan 
people, consistent with its principles of solidarity and peace, 
strongly reaffirms its rejection of such terrorist attacks and 
extends its most sincere condolences to the families of the 
victims. 
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, by showing its 
sympathy to the families of the victims, reiterates its bonds of 
fraternity and friendship with the Afghan people.    
 

 
Caracas, December 28

th
, 2017 

 


